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The Sharples family ensures our children are resilient learners, 
healthy and aspirational citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as a result of an 
enriching curriculum. The school community will make a difference 

by fostering respect and tolerance of each other as unique 
individuals. 

This week ... 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
We hope you can 

join us at our 
Summer Fair 
this - Friday 
28th June! 

 
 

 * *   Summer Term 2024   * * *  
  

* Friday, 28 June—class photos * 
* Friday 28 June, Summer Fair AT 3.30pm * 

* Thursday 4 July—school closed due to General Election * 
* Friday, 5 July at 9.30am —Rock Steady Concert * 

* Tuesday, 9 July at 1.30pm —Y6 production * 

 Thursday, 11 July—Nursery End of Year Assembly at 
10.30am and Y6 Moving up Disco at 4.30-6.00pm 

 Friday, 12—Sunday, 14 July—Y6 PGL * 

 Thursday 18th July—Y6 Awards Assembly at 9am 
* Friday, 19 July at 2pm—end of summer term * 

 
 

 We are having a  ‘Celebration Leavers Lunch’ for our 

class of 2024 on the last day of term  - if you child 
normally as a packed Lunch and would like to swap to a 

school meal for £2.47 please contact the office   

 Friday is class photo day.  
 

Bring your best smiles to school on this 
day please! Please wear full uniform—

no PE kits on this day thank you. 


